From: Hal Roche <

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 10:43 AM
To: ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV>
Subject: Keep the decree.

As a small family owned winery the current music license fees are astronomically expensive.

The tactics used by the licensing g companies to collect their fees is barbaric, full of threats and legal
language Ailey to intimidate the consumer into buying licenses they probably do r need.

Something needs to be done to strengthen the decree and force fair business practices and rates.
We are being robbed by the license industry and unable to financially defend ourselves.

Thanks
Hal Roche.





